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SPOR
BRIE

by Paul Pet
Staff Repoi

NFL
■The NFL draft toe 
April 23 with Utah i 
Alex Smith going aj 
overall pick. As ex 
San Francisco 49ers c 
over University of 
quarterback Aaron Ri 
their first selection.

The top five draft pi 
follows: San Franc 
drafted Smith, Mian 
drafted Ronnie Bro 
Auburn), Clevelan 
drafted Braylon Edw 
Michigan), Chicago i 
ed Cedric Benson (R 
and the Tampa Bay 
drafted Carnell 
Williams (RB - Aubi

Projected to be a tc 
Rodgers fell down ii 
ings until he was fim 
by the Green Bay Pa 
24th overall pick i 
round.

Although Oklahoi 
players drafted, quar 
Heisman winner Ji 
was not among them. 
Sooner, who finished 
Heismen voting this 
expected to be a late 
but his two major kn 
proved to be too muc 
ble. White will now s 
agency.

NBA
■The NBA playoffs 
last weekend, as the t 
will battle for the cf 
until early June. Wh 
playoff picture has b 
while, the final spot 
came down to the lasi 
both New Jersey am 
vying for the ei 
LeBron James’ Ca\ 
unable to clinch after 
season finale, while tl 
theirs, securing the p

■The top seeded } 
bulldozed the Nets i 
game, defeating New 
98. In a game tha 
O’Neal graded himst 
terms of health, he h; 
and 11 rebounds in 3

■The seventh seec 
Nuggets upset the sei 
San Antonio Spurs i 
of their series. The 
posted the best horr 
the NBA at 38-3, 
Antonio 93-87.

■The Phoenix Suns, 
the West, defeated tl 
Grizzlies 114-103 ii 
playoff game at ho 
Marion led the Su 
points and 13 rebo 
Quentin Richardsoi 
closely with 22 poir 
set a franchise record 
ers made in a game 
32 shooting from be> 
Phoenix set an NBA 
796 3-pointers durinj 
season.

MLB
■Seattle Mariners’ p 
Moyer threw eight s 
en route to a 9-1 vict 
Cleveland Indians. T 
Moyer’s 130th vii 
Mariner, tying him 
Johnson for the franc

NCAA Men’s Baskt 
■Sean May, Raymi 
and Marvin Williams 
teammate Rashad I 
the NBA draft, as 
Tarheels all declarer 
UNC also lost sen 
Williams, Jackie N 
Melvin Scott. Th 
returning leading sa 
forward David Noel 
aged 3.9 points per 
will only field one 
this year, point gur 
Thomas.
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